
Suzuki violin students  in Books 1-4 are invited to register to play pieces 

together, in-person, this summer at Hoff-Barthelson Music School! 
 

Students who have advanced 
beyond Book 4 may attend and play 
complimentary parts from the Suzuki 
Duet Book. Each Summer Playdown 
Evening includes 45-minutes of playing 
time in the auditorium, and 15-minutes 
of social time on the HBMS porch with 
cookies and juice. 

Students may attend any number of the 
Playdown Evenings they wish. Those 
who attend multiple Summer Playdown 
Evenings will benefit from small 
assignments to prepare for the next 
Summer Playdown Evening, and to help 
focus their summer practice. 

$15 per student per event, or purchase all 5 events for $60.

Current HBMS students may register online.

Students new to the School should contact the School for assistance in registering.

One parent/guardian per student may attend these in-person events.

The School’s COVID safety precautions – social distancing, masking, use of well-ventilated spaces 
and more – are in effect for all students. 

Visit www.hbms.org for additional information
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Hoff-Barthelson Music School is proud to be a grantee of ArtsWestchester with funding made possible by Westchester County government with the support of County Executive George Latimer.
Programs are made possible, in part, with support from the New York State Council on the Arts with the support of Governor Andrew Cuomo and the New York State Legislature.

Suzuki Summer Playdowns
Thursdays, July 1, 8, 15, 22, and 29 from 5:00 - 6:00 pm

https://bit.ly/3v6Hfxt
mailto:studentservices%40hbms.org?subject=Suzuki%20Summer%20Playdown

